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“BoB as a Bate – better adult 
training” is Erasmus+ strategic 
partnership project (2019-2021) 
which aims to develop compe-
tence and good methods for adult 
trainers to motivate low skilled 
adults for stronger engagement in 
lifelong learning and to enhance 
their working lives opportunities 
through entrepreneurial skills. 
This will be achieved by using a 
newly developed tool, called the 
Book of Business or BoB. Coordi-
nator of the project is “Step by 
step” from Iceland. 

The name of the project refers to 
bate, fishing and fun. The consor-
tium will through this project, cre-
ate “fishing” methods for adult 
trainers to help to hook more low 
skilled adults to make lifelong 
learning a reality and through that 
increase their competence to re-
main compatible and become a 
part of the labour market.  

The kick-off project meeting in 
Iceland, January 2020 

Partners presented their 
organisations, discussed project 
activities step by step, financial 
aspects, communication between 
partners, monitoring and 
dissemination plan, established roles 
and responsibilities, discussed the 
development of project website, logo, 
structure and content of the 
intellectual outputs and made 
presentations about adult education in 

The goal is to develop and test a 
tool for adult trainers to use in 
adult training (focusing on low 
skilled adults): in entrepreneur 
thinking, social responsibilities, 
language competences and digi-
tal skills.  

The main target groups: 

A) adult educators; 

B) low skilled adults. 

The tangible outputs are:  

IO1. Adult 2 Adults. “Working 
with adults (with a focus on low 
skilled adults) in XX1 century” 
training module and online text-
book are based on the best prac-
tice and methods for adult train-
ers.  

IO2. BoB as a Bate. Online train-
ing modulus with good examples 
and short video based on BoB as 

Follow us on the project   
Facebook pagea: 

https://www.facebook.com/betteradultlearning 
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Online meetings 26.03.2020 and 16.06.2020 
Partners shared the latest news on COVID and 
the escalation or de-escalation of the situation 
in their countries, discussed work on IO1 
“Training module & online textbook”: exam-
ples about motivation, good practices, videos 
examples and focus groups, also work on 
Website and Facebook page and preparations 
for LTT seminar in late January 2021. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2448429732112433/

